
Metropolitan Water Pollution 
Abatement Advisory Committee 
King Street Center, 201 S Jackson St, MS: KSC-NR-0508, Seattle, WA 98104  
206-477-4435 

 
 

 

MEMBERS: 

Alderwood Water and Wastewater 
District 

City of Algona 

City of Auburn 

City of Bellevue 

City of Black Diamond 

City of Bothell 

City of Brier 

City of Carnation 

Cedar River Water and Sewer District 

Coal Creek Utility District 

Cross Valley Water District 

Highlands Sewer District 

City of Issaquah 

City of Kent 

City of Kirkland 

City of Lake Forest Park 

Lakehaven Water and Sewer District 

City of Mercer Island 

Midway Sewer District 

Muckleshoot Indian Tribe 

Northeast Sammamish Sewer and Water 
District 

Northshore Utility District 

Olympic View Water and Sewer District 

City of Pacific 

City of Redmond 

City of Renton 

Ronald Wastewater District 

Sammamish Plateau Water and Sewer 
District 

City of Seattle 

Skyway Water and Sewer District 

Soos Creek Water and Sewer District 

Southwest Suburban Sewer District 

City of Tukwila 

Valley View Sewer District 

Vashon Sewer District 

Woodinville Water District 

June 4, 2020 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL ONLY 
 
Mark Isaacson, Division Director 
King County Wastewater Treatment Division 
c/o CleanWaterPlanSEPA@kingcounty.gov  
201 S. Jackson Street, MS: KSC-NR-0501 
Seattle, WA 98104-3855 
 
Jim Sussex, Environmental Planner 
King County Wastewater Treatment Division 
Email: jim.sussex@kingcounty.gov 
201 South Jackson Street, MS: KSC-NR-0505 
Seattle, WA 98104-3855 
 
RE: Request for Extension of Public Comment Period – Environmental Impact 
Statement Scoping for the King County Wastewater Treatment Division Clean Water 
Plan  
 
Dear Mr. Isaacson and Mr. Sussex: 
 
On behalf of the Metropolitan Water Pollution Abatement Advisory Committee 
(MWPAAC), this correspondence requests that the public comment period be 
extended from 30 days to 60 days, to end July 19, 2020, for comment on the scope 
of the Programmatic Environmental Impact Statement that will be prepared for 
the King County Wastewater Treatment Division Clean Water Plan. 
 
Full public engagement will benefit both King County and the public. MWPAAC 
intends to submit public comment. The 30-day extension is made necessary by a 
limited MWPAAC meeting schedule and the challenge of gathering perspectives 
from the range of local city and sewer utility member entities during the current 
stresses on municipal and utility resources. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Pamela Carter 
MWPAAC Chair 
 
cc: Katherine Fischer, Environmental Programs Managing Supervisor, King 
 County Wastewater Treatment Division 
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